
                           
 

LANCASTER COUNTRY DAY SCHOOL 

  HEALTH OFFICE 717-392-2916 EXTENSION 250  
         
Dear Parents, 
  

Pennsylvania’s School Health Program of the School District of Lancaster 

requires a physical examination for: PS, JK, K, 6 AND 11TH GRADES 
   

Please schedule an appointment with your family healthcare provider for your 

child’s physical exam. Physicals can be completed one year 
prior to the opening of school. Please return the completed physical 

form to: 
   

Lancaster Country Day School Infirmary 
  Heidi Caputo RN 
  725 Hamilton Road 
  Lancaster PA 17603-2491 
   

Thank you for your cooperation in this important matter. If your child 
participates in sports have your healthcare provider fill out both the school’s form 
and PIAA’s form. Please contact me with any questions. 
 

      Sincerely, Heidi W Caputo RN 

  


